

9th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

As you may be aware from the newsletter today and previous editions, we are delighted to let you know that we have been successful in gaining many millions of pounds to enable our main school building to be rebuilt. Over the last 18 months we have worked incredibly hard with the ESFA (Educational Schools Funding Agency) to ensure that we get a purpose built building which is aligned to our visions, values and broad curriculum. We are really excited that we are going to gain a contemporary, state of the art building to serve the young people of Chailey School for many years to come.

Please be assured that we continue to work really hard with the ESFA and the contractors to ensure that our existing students will continue to receive high quality education and excellent outcomes while the builders are on site.

We would urge you to come along to the Public consultation next Thursday, 15th March 2018, between 3:30pm and 7:30pm to see for yourself what the implications of the work are and what a fabulous building we are gaining.

Best wishes

Helen Key

Head Teacher













